
 
 

 
 
Dear Lansing School District Families, 
 

Welcome back! 

The Lansing School District is starting screen to screen learning today. It is my 
hope that all students have a successful first marking period as we begin this 
new adventure in learning. 

On August 6, 2020 I presented the Return to Learning Plan to the Board of 
Education. At the same time, it was announced that no extracurricular activities 
would take place through the first marking period that ends on November 6, 
2020. 

Last week Governor Whitmer issued Executive Order 2020-176 which allowed 
for some sport activity. She also stated the following— “Sports organizers 
should follow the guidance of the Department of Health and Human Services 
regarding whether and how a sport can be played safely.” 

After contacting the Health and Human Services Department for the State of 
Michigan and the Ingham County Health Department, the Lansing School 
District will continue to follow the advice of health professionals and postpone 
extra-curricular activities at least through November 6, 2020.  

This action emphasizes the health and safety of students, families and staff as 
our first priority.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Sam Sinicropi 
Superintendent 

Sergio Keck
Executive Director of 

Special Populations and 
Community Outreach

September 8, 2020


